
From: Julian Arndt [mailto:Julian.Arndt@ablawyers.com.au]  

Sent: Monday, 17 September 2018 9:33 AM 
To: Chambers - Ross J 

Cc: AMOD; Nigel Ward 
Subject: AM2015/2 Family Friendly Work Arrangements [ABLAW-ImanageDocs.FID157838] 

 
Dear Associate 

 

We refer to the abovementioned matter and to the directions of the Full Bench issued 7 

September 2018 which require the filing of any reply submissions by 4pm today. 

 

We confirm that the Australian Chamber is content to rely on its previously filed 

submissions and will not be filing reply submissions. 

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Julian Arndt 
Senior Associate 
Australian Business Lawyers & Advisors  
 
140 Arthur Street North Sydney NSW 2060 
Dir: +612 9458 7565 | Fax: +612 9954 5029 | Mob: 0408 848 163  

Tel: +612 9458 7005 | Web: www.ablawyers.com.au |  LinkedIn 
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